
6100 Alderson Street 
Weston, WI  54476

To: D.C. Everest School Board
From: Dr. Casey Nye
Subject: Independent Hearing Officers for 2024-2025
Date: July 17, 2024

I recommend the Board approve Mr. Steven Pophal and Mrs. Rena Sabey as independent 
hearing officers for the D.C. Everest School District for the 2024-2025 school year.


